
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GROUPS FORMING 
 

Citrus Grove 

CARING NEIGHBORS 
NEWS 

thevillagescaringneighbors.com

Submit news items, events, and photos for the September CN Newsletter to 
ab.ultimateassistant@gmail.com 

NO LATER THAN AUGUST 22, 2025 

OFFICERS 
 

President 
Ellen Broedlin 

tvcnservices@gmail.com 
 

Vice President 
Vicky Giraud 

vicky.giraud7@gmail.com 
 

Secretary 
Debbie Caskey 
msdecrn@aol.com 

 

Treasurer 
Pam Taylor 

pamcpa97@gmail.com 
 

 

WELCOME 

to NEW 
Caring Neighbors 

Groups 
 

TAMARIND GROVE 
 

Check It Out 
 IN  AUGUST : 

 

• National  Watermelon  Day 
 

• National  Friendship  Day 
 

• National  Relaxation  Day 
 

 

AUGUST 2025 

Important UPDATE!!! 

 

This year’s Volunteer Appreciation Event will be a luncheon at 
the Savannah Center.  However, the date has been changed 
due to special election activities at the Savannah Center. If you 
marked your calendar for Tuesday, September 30, please 
delete that and put the event on Friday, October 17 at noon. 
More details to follow. 
  

Surprise! 
 

“To say I was surprised is an understatement” escaped my lips 
more than once on Wednesday, July 16 when the Executive Board, 
CN Leaders and Volunteers gave me a super sendoff as your 
former President. Since I stepped down in April, I believed I quietly 
slipped out of the spotlight.  Was I mistaken! 
 
I was told the meeting was to start a new CN Group in Pennecamp. 
From the champagne toast, the wonderful food, the cake, the gifts 
and all of the friendly, familiar faces, I was blown away.   
 
How this fantastic event was put together without me getting an 
inkling is slightly shy of a miracle.  Well, all I can say is “you got 
me good.”  I was shocked and honored and humbled by the 
outpouring of wishes, congratulations and thanks.   
 
The thanks ultimately goes to each of you.  You have all made me 
so proud to see so many good people who are ready and willing to 
help their neighbors.  I never dreamed my little project would grow 
to such a wonderful organization.  I wish I could hug each and 
every one of you.  You are super people.  Thank you for sharing my 
dream. 
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